
Village of Sprague

Minutes of 2024 Budget Meeting

The Village of Sprague’s yearly budget meeting was held on September 9, 2024 at 8:00 PM.  A 
roll call was held with the following Board members being present:  Luke Foote, Garrett Brandt, Earl Nannen, 
Terry Maul and Roger Heusinkvelt.  A quorum was present and Luke Foote, Chairman, called the meeting to 
order in accordance with the Open Meetings Act.  

Shonna Jordan and Staci Hayden presented the Board with the proposed budget for 2024. The Board 
reviewed and discussed the information.  L.Foote made a motion to adopt the budget as proposed; it was 
seconded by G.Brandt.  A roll call vote was held.  All Board members voted in favor of adopting the 2024 budget
as proposed. There were no votes in opposition.  L.Foote made a motion to approve 1% increase in the Total 
2023-2024 Funds subject to Limitation; it was seconded by E.Nannen.  A roll call vote was held.  All Board 
members voted in favor of approving the 1% increase as proposed. There were no votes in opposition. L.Foote 
made a motion to approve an audit waiver request for the year ended September 30, 2023.  It was seconded by
E. Nannen. A roll call vote was held.  All Board members voted in favor of approving the waiver.  There were no 
votes in opposition.  L. Foote  made a motion to approve an Resolution No. 2024-9.1 setting the property tax 
request.  It was seconded by R. Heusinkvelt. A roll call vote was held.  All Board members voted in favor of 
approving the resolution.  There were no votes in opposition.  

Seeing no more items of discussion E. Nannen made a motion to adjourn the meeting; it was seconded 
by G. Brandt.  All attending board members voted in favor of adjourning.  The motion passed and the meeting 
adjourned.


